
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 18, 2023 
 
 
To our esteemed volunteers, 
 
In recognition of National Volunteer Week, we would like to take the opportunity to say a very special 
thank you to all our colleagues, who volunteer their time, expertise, and leadership in support of our 
programming. We could not produce our high caliber of educational activities without all of your 
contributions. 
 
It has truly been a privilege to learn and work with you. Your commitment to the Office of Continuing 
Competency and Assessment is both recognized and appreciated.   
 
We look forward to the ongoing strengthening of our working relationship as we continue to develop 
and grow. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Office of Continuing Competency and Assessment Team 
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